
 
 

 
 

Registered Office: Fairfield Farm College, Dilton Marsh, Westbury, Wiltshire BA13 4DL.  

Registered in England: No. 1318397. Registered as a charity. Registered No, 273924 

 

19 March 2020 

 

 

 

 

Good morning 

  

Many of you will have seen the headlines that schools and colleges in the area will 

close from this Friday for an extended Easter break.  There is confusion in messages 

from the Government in that our students are classified as ‘vulnerable’ because they 

all have Education, Health and Care Plans (EHCPs) and therefore schools and 

colleges should remain open for them.  We are seeking clarification from the Local 

Authority and will update you as soon as we have this information to share. 

  

In the meantime, we are working on our home learning plans and will share these with 

you shortly.  

  

We also ask that you email us (Shirley.raw@ffc.ac.uk) to let us know if you fall into the 

category of ‘key worker’ (NHS, police, teachers, delivery or food industry), a definitive 

list to be published by the government later today. 

  

I appreciate this is confusing times for us all and we thank you for your continued 

patience and support. 

  

Best wishes 

 

Dr Tina Pagett 

CEO/Principal 
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